
 

 

School Council 

2021-2022 
 

Do you want an opportunity to make a difference to school? 

Do you have the confidence to represent pupils around school? 

Do you have the skills to work as part of a team? 
 

If you have answered yes to all of these questions then this is  

the job for you!  
 

WANTED: 

We are looking to set up a new School Council to join our Senior 

Leadership Team for 2021 – 2022. 

In order to do this, we are looking for confident children who will  

work with other children, staff and Governors to further develop  

our wonderful school. 
 

 

This is your opportunity to shine! 
 

If interested, please write a letter of application no more than  

2 sides of A4 stating why you feel you would be a suitable  

candidate for this post.  
 

 

Closing date: Monday 27th September 2021 
 

 

Good luck! 

 

Ms Bhambra 

 

Learning and Growing Together. 


